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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our Week 8 newsletter. I wanted to say a massive thank you to the P&C, 
teachers and community members for supporting our Prestons Movies Under the Stars 
night last Friday.  The weather held off and we had a wonderful community evening.  
Events like this don’t just happen and I wanted to acknowledge the P&C for their hard 
work in coordinating this event.  Our teachers, as always, were amazing and stayed until 
the end to support our school.  We really are a great school community. 
 
This week we have our Book Fair all week. Due to a clash with some other school events 
we decided to hold our Book Week celebrations in Term 4 this year.  Some of our Book 
Week celebrations include our Book Character Parade which will be held on Thursday, 
Author visits and a special pet education program for our K-2 students.  Don’t forget to 
pop into the library to purchase a book for your child and also to start planning for the 
Book Character Parade.  I know lots of the teachers are very excited about this event 
and are planning some great costumes. 
 
This Friday we will be listening to our Leadership Speeches.  This is an important day 
because, following the speeches we will be electing our 2018 School Leaders.  Good luck 
to all of our Year 5 candidates. 
 
As the year draws to a close, I wanted to thank all of our teachers for their dedication 
and commitment to the students at our school.  Teaching is one of the most rewarding 
jobs and it is made even easier when you are as passionate and caring as the teachers at 
Prestons are.  Our school reports will be going home in Week 10. 
 
Have a great week and don’t forget to ask your child what they are learning at school. 
 
 

Liz Van Der Meulen  
Principal 
 
 
 

  
28/11/2017 
P&C Meeting at 6.30pm 
 

29/11/2017 
K-2 Responsible Pet 
Program 
 

30/11/2017 
Book Character Parade 
9.30am 
 

30/11/2017 
Book Club orders due 
 

1/12/2017 
2018 School Captain 
Speeches @ 9.15am 
 

5/12/2017 
Sport Captain Speeches @ 
1pm 
 

5/12/2017 
Kindy Graduation at 2pm 
 

6/12/2017 
K-2 Movie Day 
 

6/12/2017 
Year 6 Farewell 
 

11/12/2017 
Presentation Day 
 

12/12/2017 
Sport Presentation Day 
 

13/12/2017 
Year 5 & 6 Reward/Fun Day 
 

15/12/2017 
Last day of Term 4 
 

29/1/2018 
Staff return 
 

30/1/2018 
Students Year 1 to 6 return 
 

5/2/2018 
Kindergarten students 
commence 

 

 

PSSA Summer Sport 
has concluded for Term 4 

 

 
 

A picture says a thousand words…… 
 
 

2017 Dates to 
remember  
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Year 6 Farewell & Graduation 
Year 6 student’s Farewell & 
Graduation night details are as 
follows: 
 

When: Wednesday 6th December 
 

Venue: Liverpool Catholic Club 
 

Cost: $30 
 

Arrival Time: 5:45 pm 
Finish Time: 9:00 pm 
 

 
 
Year 6 End of Year Excursion 
 

Students in Year 6 are invited to  
attend a Sport & Recreation day. 
 

When: Wednesday 13th December 
Where: Nepean Sport & Recreation 
Centre 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $45 
Time: 7:30 am sharp departure 
Return: 6:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Fun Day 
 

Students in Year 5 are invited to  
attend an excursion to Bowlarama at 
Wetherill Park. 
 

When: Wednesday 13th December 
Where: Bowlarama Wetherill Park 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $28 
 

School Information 
Assembly Information 
 

K-2 – Every Tuesday commencing at 
2.15pm 
Date   Host Class 

5th December 1H 
 

3 & 4 – Stage 2 assemblies have 
concluded for 2017 
 
5 & 6 – Every EVEN week, Thursdays 
commencing at 2.15pm  
Date   Host Class 

30th November 5/6M 
 
 

Office News 
If your child is not returning to 
Prestons Public School in 2018 it is 
requested that you notify the office in 
writing advising which school your 
child will be transferring to.   

If your child will be late starting back 
to school for 2018 due to an extended 
holiday, please notify the office in 
writing with the expected return date. 
 
 
 

K-2 Movie Day 
Students in Kinder to Year 2 will be 
attending an excursion to Dumaresq 
St Cinemas to view the movie 
Paddington 2.  
 

When: Wednesday 6th December 
Where: Dumaresq St Cinemas, 
Campbelltown. 
Transport: Bus 
Cost: $17 
 
 
 
 

Book Club 
Issue 8 Book Club orders are due back 
to the office by Thursday 30th 
November, 2017. 

 
 

Responsible Pet Program 
K-2 students will be participating in 
the “Responsible Pet Education 
Program” on the 29th October 2017. 
There is no cost involved for this 
activity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sporting Schools 

Sporting Schools has been extended 
for one more week. Students 
involved with this program will 
participate in their usual sessions on 
the Tuesday 5/12 (K-2) & Thursday 
7/12 (3-6). 
 

P&C Meeting 
Our P&C meeting will be held 
tonight, Tuesday 28th November at 
6.30pm in the staffroom. 
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Hope to see you all there! 

SPORTS 
PRESENTATION 

DAY 2017  

(Years 3-6) 

The Annual Sports Presentation will be 
held at Prestons Public School on Tuesday 
12th December (Week 10). The ceremony 
will commence at 9:30am in the Hall.  

Come and celebrate the sporting 
      

PRESENTATION 
DAY 2017 

The 2017 School Presentation Day will be 
held on Monday 11th December (Week 10) 
in the School Hall. 

Come and join us to celebrate the students’ 
academic and creative achievements.       

Years 3-6 – 9.15am till 10.30am 

Kinder – Yr 2 – 10.45am till 11.45am  

  

 

     

 

2018 School Captain speech 
assembly will be held on Friday 

Week 8, 1st December, at 9.15am in 
the hall. The students will vote 

immediately after the assembly for 
2018 School Captains. 

 

2018 House Captain elections will 
occur on Tuesday Week 9, 5th 

December, at 1:00 pm. Students 
will vote at the house meetings to 

elect House Captains for 2018. 

 

          Uniform  
                 Sales 
Liverpool Uniform Shop 
will be at Prestons PS for 
uniform sales on Tuesday 
12th Dec from 10.45am. 
(Week 10–after the Sports Presentation) 

*Students going into Year 5, 2018 are 
reminded that they will change to the 
white senior polo shirt.* 
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Prestons PS uniforms are available from 
     Liverpool Uniforms & Embroidery 
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